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NEWSLETTER 25.11.24

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL



Westmoor Primary School 

Truth Opportunity Celebration

Heading 1

04/11/24 - Training Day

05/11/24 -   Children return to

school

06/11/24 -   Muddy Fun Run

08/11/24 -   Non school

uniform for winning house yet to

be confirmed

Ofsted

Quality Assurance

Thank you for your kind words of encouragement whilst we had Ofsted visit us this week. This was a rigorous

process, as it rightly should be. The report will be drafted and then quality assured. School has the opportunity to

respond to the draft, if we feel there are any inaccuracies. Once the report is finalised, we will be delighted to

share this with you. We anticipate that this will be some time in December. School staff have worked incredibly

hard to address all areas for improvement identified in the last inspection and thoroughly deserve this well

earned half term break.



11/11/24 -   School Council to

White Swan Centre for

Remembrance Service

Halloween Disco

A huge thank you to "The Friends

of Westmoor" for organising such

a fantastic disco for the children.

We really appreciate their

support and the children had an

amazing time.

Training Day

We look forward to welcoming

the children back on Tuesday 5th

November, after our staff training

day

 

Muddy Fun Run

This has been rescheduled for

Wednesday 6th November. I'm

sure that your children will be

looking forward to this!

Car Park
Sadly, some parents expressed concern at the apparent disregard for safety when collecting children by car from

the Key Stage 2 Disco. This was of course the minority. The yellow cross hatch box was blocked, making turning

impossible. Some cars overtook others with speed and entered the staff car park. It was dark and many children

were dressed in dark outfits. Please put the safety of our children first and use Lidl car park if you are unable to

find a space close to school. 

Non School Uniform Day

Winning House

The children had such a wonderful time at the Halloween disco, but there were remnants of food and drink on the

hall floor! We therefore did not have our usual whole school celebration assembly. We shall have this on Tuesday

5th November and children will be informed then which house has won for the half term. Non school uniform will

be for the winning house on Friday 8th November and we will share a message on Seesaw.
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